Palo Alto-Mountain View Chapter of the Barbershop Harmony Society
Minutes of the Annual Meeting for the Election of Officers on Tuesday, October 11,
2011 at 535 0Old San Francisco Road, Sunnyvale, CA

The meeting was called to order by the President at 9:38 PM with 43 out of 66
chapter members present, and therefore a quorum established.

A motion was made to elect the following members as chapter officers for 2012:

President: Chuck Mollett
Vice President of Music: Terry Moore
Vice President of Marketing: Nigel Endersby
Vice President of Chapter Development: John Hinkle
Vice Preisdent of Programs: Gary Miller
Secretary: [an Marshall
Treasurer: Dave Morley
Board Member At Large: Paul Eastman
Board Member At Large: Jeff Harris

The motion seconded, voted on and accepted by the chapter membership.

The meeting was adjourned.



